
Caitlin Bourgeois <cthompson@baystlouis-ms.gov>

Fwd: May 7th council meeting
1 message

Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov> Tue, May 6, 2025 at 2:51 PM
To: Caitlin Bourgeois <cthompson@baystlouis-ms.gov>

Caitlin, 
Below is an email from Randy Young (135 DeMontluzin P&Z applicant).  Could you put this letter in the Bay
St Louis City Council packets?

Thanks, 
Jeremy 

From: Randy Young <j_randy_young@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 8:59 AM
To: Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov>
Subject: Re: Planning and Zoning receipt
 
Jeremy, Because of work issues I will not be able to make the May 7 council
meeting. If a statement is needed from me on a hardship. The 2 bedroom house
 was built in 1933. My parents along with my wife's parents are in there 80S.
the bathroom openings are very small and because adjacent doors, installing
a larger entry door is not an option. Plus the old cast Iron tub is tricky for
me and my kids much less my parents. The new addition will be wheel chair 
accessible . The new addition will not be visible
 from the front view of the house. The neighborhood charm of the cottage
 will not diminish.  Our request will  not negatively impact neighboring properties.
 Our backyard view is the backside of an apartment complex which is closer to the 
fence line than my dwelling is. We have spent 2 weeks in BSL for the last 14 years 
when our oldest daughter was attending camp. We love the community and have
plans on living here permanently.  We are good neighbors when we are present.
A neighbor whom I had never met, stood up at the last meeting and told the council
that no one on our block was at issue with our addition.  All materials for the addition
will be the same as the existing structure . If needed I can be reached during the meeting
via cell phone or facetime. 337-457-7361
 Regards
Randy Young

From: Jeremy Burke <jburke@baystlouis-ms.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 4:50 PM
To: j_randy_young@hotmail.com <j_randy_young@hotmail.com>
Subject: Planning and Zoning receipt
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See attachments

--
Jeremy Burke 
Zoning Administrator/Historic Preservation Commission Coordinator/Community Affairs
City of Bay St Louis
228-466-5516


